
SHERRY BONDY
Essex Councillor

P: 519.566.6105
E: sbondy@essex.ca
W: sherrybondy.com

33 Talbot Street South
Essex, Ontario N8M 1A8

Dear Essex Council,

The Community of Harrow and Colchester are very loud and clear
about the need for continued greenspace in the recreational core of
Harrow.    Essex Council has been working very hard during the last
few terms of council to increase development in our municipality and
we are seeing it pay off.   New homes are being built and growth is
coming.   The residents of our community are looking for a balanced
approach which is growing but also retaining public greenspaces.

The current Harrow High School Property,  along with all the
surrounding park space is the recreational hub of our community.  This
greenspace can not be lost to private development at the expense of
recreation.   If this property is sold we can never replace it.

I am asking the council to seriously review all that can be gained by
continued public ownership and all that could be lost with private
ownership.

Sherry Bondy

Sign up at sherrybondy.com to receive the latest information directly to your inbox!
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